
Routine testing of dental unit waterlines is the only way to know if you’re delivering safe water to patients. Not 

only is it recommended by the CDC, ADA, & OSAP, but because 31% of treated waterlines still fail to meet the 

≤500 CFU/mL standard, testing is key to protecting your patients and practice†. The brand new QuickPass™ 

In-Office Dental Water Test is more , and easier to read than any other in-office dental water test.

The only in-office water test designed 
specifically for dentistry

Most reliable media with germicidal 
neutralization included

Fastest results with 48 – 72 hour 
incubation period

Advanced media makes bacteria grow 
red for easier reading

†Study cited in “Treating & Monitoring Dental Water”, Compendium of Continuing Education in Dentistry, by Nancy Dewhirst, RDH, BS & John A. Molinari, PhD. Data collected from 22,196 consecutive waterline tests (R2A, 
heterotrophic plate count tests) conducted in 2017 by ProEdge Dental Water Labs. All product types provided by dental offices. Averages may not reflect your test results. All Pass/Fail measured against CDC’s ≤500 CFU/ml standard. 

Order Today! 1.800.GO.BENCO 
 or visit bencodental.com

The most cost-effective waterline 
testing solution available

Want help reading or improving 
your QuickPass™ results?

888.843.3343   |  proedgedental.com



How often does my practice need to test?

› If available, follow your dental unit and treatment product manufacturer recommendations.

› Otherwise, test waterlines every month until passing results are consistent for two consecutive months, 
  then test at least quarterly.

› If your waterlines fail a test, take corrective action and retest to verify remediation was effective.

› Test following any changes to your treatment protocol, equipment, source water, or plumbing.

The Organization for Safety, Asepsis, and Prevention (OSAP) makes the following recommendations for 
testing frequency of dental unit water quality: 

Sample QuickPass Testing Log. Download at ProEdgeDental.com/QP-Log

Quarterly Waterline Testing 
Demonstrates CDC Compliance
to Protect Your Practice:
Documentation of quarterly dental water testing proves an 

effective treatment protocol and your office’s compliance 

with the CDC guideline for dental unit water quality of ≤500 

CFU/mL. With passing results, you have protection in the 

event of an inspection, infection, or complaint.

Questions?
888.843.3343   |   ProEdgeDental.com   |   support@proedgedental.com

Routine testing of dental unit waterlines is the only way to know if you're 
using safe water with your patients:

1. Testing verifies if your treatment protocol is effective

2. Testing demonstrates compliance with the CDC guideline for 
    quality dental unit water (≤500CFU/mL)  

Why is water testing so important? 

†Study cited in “Treating & Monitoring Dental Water”, Compendium of Continuing Education in Dentistry, by Nancy Dewhirst, RDH, BS & John A. Molinari, PhD. Data collected from 22,196 consecutive waterline tests (R2A, 
heterotrophic plate count tests) conducted in 2017 by ProEdge Dental Water Labs. All product types provided by dental offices. Averages may not reflect your test results. All Pass/Fail measured against CDC’s ≤500 CFU/ml standard. 

On average, 31% of treated waterlines fail† to 
meet the ≤500 CFU/mL standard. That's why even 
the best protocols need to be tested regularly.

31% 
Fail Rate
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